Public Notice
On Tuesday April 14th, 2015 the Boothbay Harbor Sewer District will be conducting maintenance on Oak Street between the hours of 7:30 AM to approximately 1:00 PM.  This will require temporary rerouting of traffic that will require closing off parking spaces on Oak Street to enable continuing traffic flow.  We apologize for the inconvenience.  If you have any questions, please contact Chris Higgins at the Sewer District at 633-4663.
